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WLA Board Meeting 

 

The March WLA Board meeting will be held Thursday, March 10th at 6:30 pm 
at Lakelands Golf and Country Club. 
 

Winans Lake Association Board 

 

The Winans Lake Association Board has a huge positive impact on our lake 
community. Example are safeguarding the lake's water quality, improving 
beach safety by expanding the parking lot, and planning community social 
events. 
 
If you want to be involved in the future direction of our lake and community, 
consider running for the Board.  Two positions will become available in May at 
the annual meeting. Contact Greg Dygert (stanleywings at yahoo dot com) 
or any member of the board for more information.  
 

Clarification on Changes: 
How The Garbage Man Does Recycling 

  
After several WLA members got conflicting answers from The Garbage Man in 
mid-January, we investigated further. Here’s what we confirmed: 

• You may continue to use the blue bags for your recycling till you run out 
of them. When you run out, contact The Garbage Man at 810.225.3001 
and request one of their 96-gallon roll carts. The cost -- $20 per quarter 
(hence $1.54 per week) – begins from the date your roll cart is delivered. 

• The roll cart is picked up every other week on the same day as your 
trash, e.g., Jan. 19, Feb. 2 & 16, March 2 & 16 & 30, etc. 

• As always, recycling is optional. 
• Once you start using one of its roll carts, The Garbage Man will be 

accepting clear and colored glass bottles and jars. It will continue doing 
so unless the recycling center it uses stops accepting them. 

Attention!  If you haven't already ordered your recycling roll cart, you should 
call immediately.  Supply was limited the end of January with cart deliveries by 
the end of February and first pick up March 2nd.  
 

Questions or comments? Contact Dan at dluria1943@gmail.com 
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Lake Life 
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Welcome to the Neighborhood 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   


